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News 

The Ambassador of Spain visiting NACS 

 

 

Tuesday, 21t April 2015, NACS President, József Birtalan, received a visit from 

the Ambassador of Spain, Ramiro Fernandez-Bachiller. 

The meeting was attended by the Deputy Chief of Mission, Pedro Arostegui and by 

management representatives of NACS.  

 The purpose of the meeting was of mutual information on institutional tasks, 

competences, relations with other international organizations as well as a briefing on the 

historical collaborations between the two countries. 

 

 On this occasion, the Ambassador of Spain in Bucharest made a presentation of the 

activity and the projects developed by different institutions Spain with competences similar to 

NACS, in order to identify common ground for possible future collaborations. 
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